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A Career Guidance Session on Emerging Technologies and Industry Trends was 

successfully conducted on 8th August 2025 for BE and MBA students. The session aimed 

to equip students with valuable insights into in-demand technologies such as SAP, 

Artificial Intelligence (AI), Java, Python, and Embedded Systems, offering them a 

broader understanding of various career paths and current industry expectations. 

The event began with a warm welcome by Ms. Bhagyalakshmi, Training and Placement 

Officer (TPO), who inaugurated the session and introduced the purpose of the program. 

The session witnessed an enthusiastic participation of around 160 students from diverse 

branches of engineering and management. Expert speakers addressed the growing need for 

skilled professionals in today’s IT and tech-driven world and provided actionable advice on 

aligning academic learning with professional requirements. 

Key Highlights of the Session: 

 Overview of SAP and ERP systems – understanding their real-world applications 

in business and technology sectors. 

 Introduction to Artificial Intelligence (AI) – exploring its role in automation, 

machine learning, and business decision-making. 

 Core Programming Languages – Java and Python – emphasizing their importance 

in software development and data science careers. 

 Embedded Systems – gaining insight into their relevance in electronics, IoT 

devices, and hardware integration. 

 Career Pathways & Certifications – guidance on certifications, upskilling options, 

and internship opportunities. 



An interactive Q&A session followed, where students actively engaged with the speakers, 

clarifying their doubts and setting clear learning and career goals. 

Ms. Bhagyalakshmi, the Training and Placement Officer, extended heartfelt thanks to the 

guest speakers for their time and insights. She also encouraged students to continuously 

upgrade their skills and utilize such platforms for professional growth. 

The session concluded on a high note with positive feedback from students, who 

appreciated the relevance and practical insights shared during the session. 
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